
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Truth in Taxation Compliance Document - Notice 

of Proposed Hearing 
 

Property Tax Increase Morris Area Public Library 

 

Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase for Morris Area Public Library District: 

 

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Morris 

Area Public Library District for 2023 will be held on November 14, 2022, at 6:30 

P.M. at the Library, 604 Liberty St Morris IL 60450. 

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the 

taxing district may contact Resa Mai, Librarian, 604 Liberty St Morris IL 60450,  

815-942-6880 or rmai@morrislibrary.com . 

II. The total property taxes extended for 2022 were $865,066.00. 

The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2023 are $951,738. This 

represents a 10% increase over the previous year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

To be published in the paper with the following parameters -  

 

Size   No less than ⅛ page in size 

Type   No smaller than 12 point 

Border   Enclosed in a black border no ness that ¼ inch wide 

Location  Not placed in the portion of the paper where legal notices and 

classified advertisements appear 

Other Information Any notice, which includes any information not specified nad required 

by this article shall be an invalid notice 
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